
FAASTeam presents:

Night Flying Safety Seminar



Night Flying Safety Seminar
The National Transportation Safety Board
Training Center will be holding a Night Flying
Safety Seminar on Saturday, December 15,
2018. This seminar is the fifteenth in a series of
safety seminars all presented by the
NTSB, focused on general aviation (GA)
accidents.  The 4-hour event will explore the
benefits and risks of night flying, some of the
causes of night flying accidents, and resources
available to the pilot community.  It is designed
for pilots, mechanics and other members of the
GA community. 
Attendees will experience a unique opportunity,
hearing from NTSB investigators regarding how
they investigate accidents, and sharing the
lessons learned from these accident
investigations. We are pleased to have Adrian
Eichorn, an avid GA and professional airline pilot,
speak about operational hazards, physical
limitations, and regulations that govern night
flying.
NTSB Board Member Earl Weener will be a
featured presenter, and attendees will have the
opportunity to ask questions of Member Weener
and all the presenters.
The NTSB has partnered with the Federal
Aviation Administration (FAA) to enhance general
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aviation safety for this seminar. As an added
feature, pilots who attend the seminar will receive
WINGS credit through the FAA.
The NTSB Training Center doors will open at
8:30 am and the seminar will run from 9:00am –
1:30pm. Attendees must have a government-
issued photo ID, such as a driver’s license, to
enter the building.
Please join us for this important discussion
regarding the risks and rewards of night flying.
The seminar is FREE; however, registration will
be limited to 100 attendees, so please register
early!
To register for the seminar, click on the link
below:
https://app.ntsb.gov/academyregistration/private/r
egisternp.aspx?id=SafetySeminar-
121518&MKey=98577 or:
Register Here



Directions: Follow I-66 W, VA-267 W and VA-28 N/Sully Rd
to VA-7 W in Broad Run. Take the VA-7 W exit from VA-28
N/Sully Rd
Merge onto I-66 W
Entering Virginia
Keep left to stay on I-66
Keep right at the fork to continue on VA-267 W, follow signs
for Dulles Airport/I-495 N/Baltimore
Keep right at the fork to stay on VA-267 W, follow signs for I-
495
Use the right 2 lanes to take exit 9B to merge onto VA-28
N/Sully Rd toward Sterling
Partial toll road
Use the left 2 lanes to take the VA-7 W exit toward
Leesburg/Winchester
 
Continue on VA-7 W. Take George Washington Blvd to Bles
Park Dr/Riverside Pkwy
Slight right onto VA-7 W
Take the Loudoun Co Pkwy exit toward George Washington
University/Virginia Campus
Keep right at the fork, follow signs for 607 N
Continue straight onto Loudoun County Pkwy
Use the right 2 lanes to turn right onto George Washington
Blvd
Turn left onto Bles Park Dr/Riverside Pkwy45065 Bles Park
Dr

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!



The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


